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Missing Person Update 
 

The Birmingham Police Department reports missing person Shonese Fitzpatrick has 
been located. Fitzpatrick and her children have been located unharmed. 
 

 
 Missing Person Investigation 

Media Release 230 

  
The Birmingham Police Department reports detectives are requesting the assistance of 
the public in locating a missing person.   
  
The missing person has been identified as:   
 
Shonese Fitzpatrick (32), B/F of Birmingham, AL.   
  
At approximately 12:00 p.m., officers from East Precinct responded to a residence 
located in the 6000 Georgia Road to conduct a welfare check on Shonese Fitzpatrick. 
Fitzpatrick was not at the residence when officers arrived. Family members of 
Fitzpatrick alerted officers of a disturbing social media video indicating Fitzpatrick may 
harm herself. Investigators believe Fitzpatrick has her children with her and is 
concerned for their safety.  
  
Fitzpatrick is known to drive a 2010 Silver Chrysler Sebring Tag Number 1DP291.   
  



If there is anyone who has information pertaining to the whereabouts of Shonese 
Fitzpatrick, please contact the Birmingham Police Department at 205-297-8413 or 
911. If you have additional information on this investigation, contact Crime 
Stoppers@ 205-254-7777.  
  
See attached photo of Shonese Fitzpatrick and her children.   
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